

July 12, 2021

Dear Friends,

I hope this message finds you doing well. Hopefully, you and yours have remained healthy through the challenges of COVID the past year.

As many of you know, Carol and I celebrated our 50th Wedding Anniversary last year on May 17, 2020. In lieu of a traditional dinner, we wanted to organize and host a fundraiser for the Alzheimer's Association, Rhode Island Chapter, which was originally scheduled for April 25, 2020. When COVID struck, the event was cancelled and was rescheduled four times.

I am happy to announce that the event has been rebooked and will take place on **September 18, 2021, at Skyline at Waterplace in Providence.** To proceed, I have two objectives:

- 1. To raise as much money as possible to benefit the Alzheimer's Association, Rhode Island Chapter, and to increase exposure and extensive recognition for the Association. For those afflicted with this disease and their families, it is important to educate and support them through this journey.
- 2. To bring family, friends, and business associates together to share in this event and benefit such an important cause that is near and dear to my heart. Our goal is to make this the most fun and exciting dance party that Providence has seen in a long time. I believe, after this long year of COVID isolation, everyone is ready for a night of celebration.

To make this event a total success, I am reaching out to our family, friends, business associates, committee members and the community at large in the hope that they will support this effort. New tickets are being printed, and those of you who have already purchased tickets individually or through a sponsorship, will receive new tickets in the mail that will be honored the night of the event.

Above and beyond ticket sales, I am looking for significant auction items and sponsors to assist in offsetting some of the event costs to make this as profitable as possible. If you would like to contribute and help to sponsor this event, please review the levels of sponsorship available. If you have something you would like to donate to the auction, please contact me, and I would be happy to discuss it with you in detail.

Another member has been added to our event team. Patti Goldstein has volunteered to assist with the planning of this event and will be working closely with my assistant, Debbie Horan. Should you see emails coming from Patti -- patti@tanury.com, please do not delete - it is not spam.

Ticket prices for this event will be \$150.00 per person, and checks should be made payable to *Alzheimer's Association*. Please reach out to my assistant, Debbie Horan, at debbie@tanury.com or 401-495-3215, or Patti at patti@tanury.com. They will be processing ticket orders that will be expedited upon receipt of payment.



For those interested in a making a Sponsorship donation, please complete the attached form and mail it with your payment to my attention:

Thomas Tanury Tanury Industries 6 New England Way Lincoln, RI 02865

Checks for sponsorship donations should be made payable to: *Alzheimer's Association Charity Event.* Upon receipt of your sponsorship form, tickets will be processed and mailed out to you immediately.

Please accept my appreciation in advance for any support you can provide.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Tanury

Chairman

Tanury Industries 6 New England Way Lincoln, RI. 02865 401-333-9400 (Office) 401-334-6599 (Fax)